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Waterline Replacement – West Gardiner Service Plaza 

Project Update 
November 10, 2022 

  
 

A St. Laurent & Son excavator installing the new HDPE water main. 
      
Contractor: St. Laurent & Son                Bid Amount: $ 273,750.00 
 
Percent Complete last approved pay estimate: 0%       
 
Project Schedule: Completion date May 31, 2023 
 
Project Scope: The work consists of replacing a waterline at the West Gardiner Service Plaza in the 
Town of West Gardiner, Maine. The work includes waterline replacement, valve and fitting 
installations, installing corrosion protection for existing pipe and fixtures, testing and disinfection, 
existing waterline shutdown, capping, and abandoning. 
 
Contractor Schedule: The contractor has completed the installation of the HDPE watermain.  The 
watermain has been tested, approved, and placed into service.  The remaining work on the project 
includes installation of cathodic protection on the existing ductile iron main to remain in service and 
cleaning up the work site.   The contractor will be returning in the spring to address any areas that do not 
receive adequate grass growth. 


